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Dear Winchester Trails Neighbors, 
	 The Board has been working on the 2011 budget, which has a di-
rect impact on the maintenance fees for next year. We have seen costs 
rise due to a variety of factors from an increase in the minimum wage 
to electricity costs to vandalism experienced this past year. While it is 
apparent that intentional damage to our common properties would 
cost all of us money, how might the minimum wage increase impact 
us? The single largest labor cost for us is the pool and landscaping. 
The pool management company does a great service in providing 
jobs to many teens – which in many instances is the teenagers’ first 
job. These jobs are paid at or slightly above the minimum wage, so 
when the wage goes up, so does our costs. This is not to disparage 
that fact that these teens are working and many of them live in the 
Trails.  The Board supports the pool management company’s hiring 
of the teens. We have also been working with the pool management 
company to control all costs associated with the pool.
	 The Board and Severn Trent have been working together for some 
time to develop a budget that not only meets our duties to be fis-
cally responsible, but also addresses the needs of the Trails. We have 
developed a budget for 2011 that will allow us to keep our fees at 
the current levels. This means we will have gone three years without 
an upward adjustment in fees even though we have seen increased 
costs in many areas. This has not been easy, but you will see that 
these changes will not impact our quality of life. We understand 
that uncertainties in the down economy have impacted us in many 
ways. You can help us in paying the fees in a timely manner.  We still 
have one of the lowest maintenance fees in the area, and we intend 
to preserve that distinction. 
	 Our contract with the Harris County Sheriff ’s office will continue 
next year as they have been an effective deterrent to crime. We still 
need to look out for our neighborhood and call the Sheriff ’s Depart-
ment when you see something that might be suspicious. 
Have a safe and Happy Thanksgiving. 
Until next month,
Walter 

Letter From The President Holidays in the Trails
Chairperson Needed for 

Holidays in The Trails 2010
on Saturday, December 11, 2010

6p.m - 8pm
at Winchester Trails Clubhouse.

	 We are in need of a chairperson or co-chairpersons   for 
our Holidays in The Trails 2010 event. This simply requires  
decorating our tree in the clubhouse and having cookies and 
milk for our children to share with Santa. Our Christmas tree 
and decorations are at the clubhouse. Funds will be provided 
for cookies and milk.
	 Contact Paulette Walker at 281-894-5708 or paulette_walk-
er@sbcglobal.net for further details.

Luminaries in The Trails
	 As part of our annual Holidays in The Trails, residents are 
to line their walkways with their luminary candles at dusk on 
Saturday, October 11, 2010. Fold the white bag 1/3 down, 
place 2 cups of sand in each bag, and a votive candle in the 
center of the sand. Bank the sand around the candle to get 
maximum  candle burn. Sand will be provided at our Tennis 
Courts. Bring a small bucket to get your sand.

????   Trails Santa Claus    ????
Do you have a love for our children? 

Are you young at heart? 
Do you have a “twinkle in your eye”

Are you ready to hear what toys are wanted?
Then we NEED YOU!!!

We need a Santa for this year's Holidays in the Trails. 
Contact Paulette Walker at 281-894-5708 or 

 paulette_walker@sbcglobal.net   ASAP. 
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David Gurghigian, President................................281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President................................281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary......................................281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary...............................281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy..................................................281-955-1138
To ask questions or report problems concerning the Winchester 

Trails Subdivision, call
PLANNED COMMUNITY MANAGEMENT

281-870-0585
Sheriff, Non-911 Calls.........................................713-221-6000

Jim Malone is the security representative for WT.
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

Greg Johnson.......................................................832-237-8178
Jim Malone..........................................................281-890-3803
Ian McCrory........................................................713-818-0138
Walter Sonne........................................................281-894-7117
Paulette Walker....................................................281-894-5708

Clubhouse Rentals
  Kristina Soliz......................................................832-592-3297
Website and Directory Editor
  Melissa Zmerzlikar...................directory@winchestertrails.com
Tennis Committee
  Johnny Hooker..................................................281-890-9123
Yard of the Month
	 Angie Drouin...................................................281-955-0644
Stork Committee
	 Ron Matthew������������������������������� stork@winchestertrails.com
Welcome Committee
	 Tracy Wormuth�����������������������welcome@winchestertrails.com
Newsletter Editor
	 Melanie Scales...................... newsletter@winchestertrails.com
	 Mary Gwynne
Social Committee.............................................................OPEN
Marquee and Signs
	 Julie Fletcher ..........................Marquee@winchestertrails.com
Tykes Children's Committee
	 Kerry Thomas...............................tykes@winchestertrails.com
eBlast                                                    
	 Susie Mallory..............................  eblast@winchestertrails.com
Trails Treasures                                 
	 Paulette Walker....................... paulette_walker@sbcglobal.net

Committee chairmen

Maintenance 
association directors

mud #9 officers

Publisher
	 Peel, Inc............................www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
	 Advertising............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

NEWSLETTER

Pet Suites Available!
Specializing in Cat Grooming

Pet Boutique 

We Carry Nature’s Variety Pet Food

Upcoming Events
October 31	 Happy Halloween!
November 2	 Election Day
November 7	 Daylight Savings Time ends -- please set your 

clocks back one hour
November 11	 Veteran's Day
November 24 - 25 	 CFISD Holiday
November 25	 Happy Thanksgiving!
December 1	 Board Meeting 7 PM at the clubhouse
December 1	 Happy Hanukkah!
December 11	 "Holiday in the Trails"     At dusk .... place your 

luminaries in front of your house. Girl Scouts 
and Boy Scouts will put out luminaries along 
Rio Grande .... pictures and cookies with Santa   
6PM - 8PM .... fun outdoor activities

December 25	 Christmas



Copyright © 2010 Peel, Inc. 	 Winchester Trails Trailwriter - November 2010     �

www.winchestertrails.com
JVHS 

Cheerleaders 
Annual Golf 
Tournament

	 The Jersey Village High School Cheerlead-
ers will be holding their annual golf tourna-
ment on November 12th at Longwood Golf 
Course.  The Cheerleader's Booster Club is 
a non-profit organization, and all proceeds 
of the tournament are used to assist with 
uniforms, school year expenses, support-
ing other organizations, and competitions.   
Entry fee is $125/golfer or $450/team of 
4; this includes range balls, green fees, cart 
and free beverages.  Sponsorship of a hole is 
$100. Registration begins at 11:00am with a 
shotgun start at noon. If you are interested in 
attending or sponsoring a hole, please contact 
Coach Lisa Siems at lisa.siems@cfisd.net.

Jersey Village High 
School Project 

Prom 2011
	 JVHS Project Prom is having a Garage 
Sale November 20 & 21 at Trader's Village. 
We are asking for your support in donating 
gently used items for our sale.
	 PODS are conveniently located at Jersey 
Village Baptist Church, 16518 Jersey Dr.  
Collections are accepted every Monday 6-8 
p.m. and Saturdays 10 a.m. - 2 p.m., begin-
ning in November, with extended hours at 
request.  Volunteers are also needed.
	 For more information, please contact Do-
lores Garcia at garcia2011pp@ymail.com

Aggie Mom’s Club
A Festive Holiday Social Evening

	 The Northwest Harris County Aggie Mom’s 
Club invites you to join other Aggie moms for 
a festive social evening on Tuesday, December 
14th.  All current, future, and former Aggie 
moms are welcome to join us at 7 pm for  
some holiday fun in a friendly and supportive 
atmosphere.  The event will be held at the 
Houston Distributing Center conveniently 
located near Willowbrook Mall at the corner 
of Cutten Road and 7100 High Life Drive.  
Come and learn more about Aggie student 
activities, purchase great Christmas gifts from 
the Aggie boutique, win door prizes and book 
money for your students, and learn about 
upcoming scholarship opportunities.  Dur-
ing the December celebration, we will have 
an “Aggie” Christmas ornament exchange.  
Please bring a wrapped Aggie tree ornament 
to exchange with other Aggie moms.
	 COME JOIN US 

FOR THE FESTIVE FUN!
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the pub-
lisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical 
mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the 
case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. Peel, Inc. 
is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction of previously pub-
lished materials which include newspaper articles, magazine articles and web 
page articles without the original author's expressed written consent. Please do 
not submit articles which are in violation of this law.

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement
• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
No PAymENt UNtIl ComPlEtIoN

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

BUSINESS FORMS
NEWSLETTERS

FLYERS
ENVELOPES

LETTERHEADS
NCR SNAP APART

FORMS
RUBBER STAMPS
BUSINESS CARDS

1-888-687-6444 ext. 24
Solving all your printing needs.

Yard of the Month

James and Sherry Gates
9111 South Pass Lane
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GREEN THUMB CORNER

	 There’s still plenty of time to plant spring bulbs - the planting 
"window" continues through November and December. Remember 
that tulips are an exception and should not be planted before late 
December, but get them in the refrigerator as soon as possible for at 
least three weeks of chilling prior to planting.
	 November is the usual time for setting out pansy plants in beds 
or containers after the weather has cooled, and they really can't be 
beaten for providing a show of color through the winter months. 
They will benefit from a little blood meal under each plant, but 
otherwise pansies require very little care and attention.
	 This is a good month for general yard maintenance, now that the 
grass isn’t growing so fast and we don't have to spend all our time 
mowing and edging. Clean up the beds and remove dead foliage to 
help eliminate insects and disease organisms that can over-winter 
in the debris. Start to build up a good thick layer of top mulch in 
preparation for winter, to protect from freezing and winter drying 
(the cool winter winds can dry out the ground almost as quickly 
as the summer heat). It’s also a good time of year to modify your 
landscaping - take a good look around and plan any changes that 
you want to make. Correct any drainage problems, raising beds if 
necessary.
	 If not done yet, give the lawn its final feed of the year with a light 
application of general-purpose fertilizer (12-24-12 or 13-13-13) to 
keep the roots nourished through the winter. This is particularly 
important to help our grass recover from the severe beating it received 
during this year’s lengthy dry spells.
	 As chrysanthemums and other perennials finish blooming, cut 
flowering stems close to the ground to allow all the energy to be 
used for root growth. They can be divided and transplanted any time 
from now until March, but the sooner the early blooming varieties 
are moved, the earlier and better will be their blooms.
	 Roses should be kept well watered and may be fed lightly; groom 
out any dead wood, but do not prune heavily until January or Feb-
ruary. Azaleas and camellias may be moved; mulch well and keep 
moist.
	 Fruit trees may be planted now, although the most popular time 
is in January and that's when they are more readily available at the 
nurseries. An advantage of planting trees now is that the still warm 
soil allows some root growth to be established before going into 
dormancy. Flowering shrubs, both deciduous and evergreen, may 
also be planted.
	 In the vegetable garden, we still have a week or two for setting 
out strawberry plants, and seeds may be sown for beets, spinach, 
English garden peas, asparagus, chives, parsley, radishes and cress. 
Onion sets may be planted, also cabbage plants. Any unused beds 
should be turned over, spread with manure or compost, and allowed 
to weather for a while.
Phil Richards
Prich8935@aol.com

NOT AVAILABLE 
ONLINE
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MILESTONES
Winchester Trails Disclaimer

DISCLAIMER:  Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Winchester Trails 
Board, Committee or volunteers (known as WTC).  WTC is not responsible 
for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles whether drafted by Board mem-
bers, committees or volunteers.  All warranties and representations made in the 
advertising content are solely between the advertiser and purchaser.  Any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the specific advertiser.
•	 Every effort will be made to provide correct and updated information.
•	 There isn’t any liability between advertiser and Peel Inc. with regards to ad 

costs.
•	 Every effort has been made to avoid mistakes.  WTC takes no responsibility 

but will help with efforts to correct misprints.
•	 Under no circumstances shall WTC be held for incidental or consequential 

damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities 
from failure to publish in a timely manner.
Every resident is responsible for their own due diligence when selecting a 

vendor for services.  Just because a vendor is listed in the Trail Writer, we assume 
no responsibility for checks from the Better Business Bureau, Craig’s List, Angie’s 
List or any other listing that might give a favorable or non-favorable rating.  
Please check each vendor you are considering, ask for references in our area (don’t 
rely on yard signs).  Examine each vendor you may consider for business as a 
new vendor.  Changes of five or ten years between uses may indicate ownership 
changes.  Advertising in the newsletter is a marketing decision and assumes no 
service, price or guaranteed checklist. You may contact Ron Matthews or any 
Board member with questions on this disclaimer.

Winchester Trails 
Stork Report

Congratulations!
Let us help celebrate...
email info on the arrival
of your little one to
newsletter@winchestertrails.com

New Teenagers - Happy 13th!
11/17 - Kyle Davis

11/27 - Amanda Keith
11/28 - Catherine Miller

New Drivers - Happy 16th!
11/23 - Tyler Schlihenhardt

11/23 - Michael Tran

New Voters - Happy 18th!
11/17 - Joshua Boyd

11/20 - Brendan McCormick, II
11/24 - Katie Cary
11/27 - Travis Poor

New Adults - Happy 21st!
11/28 - Kalee Martin

Happy 15th Anniversary!
11/04 - Kenneth & Jennifer Herndon

Happy 25th Anniversary!
11/10 - Michael & Whertty Lum
11/23 - Wayne & Anne Wilcox

Happy 55th Anniversary!
11/26 - Lawrence & Billie DiIorio

Melissa Zmerzlikar - directory@winchestertrails.com

Blackhorse Ranch
 Bridgeland

Coles Crossing
Copperfield
Cypress Mill
Cypress Point
Eagle Springs

Enchanted Valley
Fairfield
Fairwood

Harvest Bend The Village
Lakemont

Lakes of Fairhaven
Lakes of Rosehill

Lakes of Savannah
Lakes on Eldridge

Lakes on Eldridge North
Lakewood Grove
Legends Ranch

Longwood
Oak Forest
Riata Ranch

Shadow Creek Ranch
Silverlake

Steeplechase
Stone Gate

Summerwood
Village Creek

Villages of NorthPointe
Willowbridge
Willowlake

Willow Pointe
Winchester Country
Winchester Trails
Windermere Lakes
Woodedge Village
Wortham Villages

1-888-687-6444
advertising@PEELinc.com
www.PEELinc.com

Publishing Community Newsletters Since 1991
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Winchester Trails Information Form

[Complete information desired for our Telephone Directory] Rental Listed Unlisted Opt-
in*

Name(s)___________________________________________________

Address__________________________________________________ [ ] [ ] [ ]

Home Phone #______________________________________________ [ ] [ ]

Work Phone #(s)____________________________________________ [ ] [ ]

E-Mail Address_____________________________________________ [ ] [ ] [ ]
*Receive neighborhood notices via email. Email is restricted to neighborhood use only.

[This information for use of our TrailWriter newsletter]
Wedding Anniversary___________________(MM/DD/YY)

[This information for use of our TrailWriter newsletter.]
Name
Children [under age 21]

Birthday
(MM/DD/YY)

Teen
Services

Name Phone #

Babysitting

House Sitting

Lawn Care

Odd Jobs

Pet Sitting

[This information for use of our TrailWriter newsletter to let everyone
know about your arrival.]

Move in date:

Hobbies:

Pets and names:

Former residents/neighborhood:

I understand that the information on this form is to be restricted to the private use of the residents
of Winchester Trails.

_________________________________________________________
Signature of Resident Date

[ ] Yes, I wish to be in the next WT Directory [ ] No, I do not wish to be included
9

Submit

Winchester Trails Information Form
Please Complete This Form If  You Have

Moved Into the Neighborhood Within The Past Six Months
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WT

Team of Dental Specialists

Family Dentistry

Cosmetic Dentistry

Orthodontics and Invisalign

Periodontal (Gum) Treatment/Surgery

Root Canal Treatment

Wisdom Tooth Removal

Dentures and Partials

Dental Implants

Evan Melamed, DDSEvan Melamed, DDS

Kenneth Lepow, DDSKenneth Lepow, DDS
Dean Lankford, DMDDean Lankford, DMD


